Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 6:22 PM

To: Liesje Nicolas

Cc: Amy Ow

Subject: RE: Request for County to prepare supplemental EIR and hold public hearing for

Highlands Chamberlain construction project for approval by Board of Supervisors

The County has considered the requests from interested members of the public for a 15-day extension of the scheduled
June 17, 2021 close of the public review period for the Highland Estates EIR Addendum. The request has been granted
to allow the public more time to review the EIR Addendum and appendices, with the County’s decision on the project
modification request to be made after July 2, 2021.

From: Liesje Nicolas <liesjenicolas@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 17,2021 5:23 PM

To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Cc: Steve Monowitz <smonowitz@smcgov.org>; Dave Pine <dpine@smcgov.org>; Liesje Nicolas
<HighlandsCAPresident@gmail.com>; Don Horsley <dhorsley@smcgov.org>; Carole Groom <cgroom@smcgov.org>;
David Canepa <dcanepa@smcgov.org>

Subject: Request for County to prepare supplemental EIR and hold public hearing for Highlands Chamberlain
construction project for approval by Board of Supervisors

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Dear Ms. Leung,

| am extremely concerned that project changes which are too large to be called minor modifications are being rushed
through without the full appropriate documents available to the public for review (as required) and without adequate
time for comments from neighbors.

e The County’s ordinance says changes to grading permits that big must be approved by the Board of
Supervisors, because they were the ones to originally approve it.
e This must go before the Board!

Regarding San Mateo County's notification letter dated May 3 with subject "Consideration of a proposed Minor
Modification to an approved Resource Management (RM) Permit (PLN2006-00357) for the development of Lots 5, 6, 7,
and 8 (BLD2016-00161 through BLD2016-00164) in the San Mateo Highlands Area", because of the significant impact
this construction project will have to the hillside along Ticonderoga Drive, which includes a possible increased risk of a
landslide in the area, and the significant changes, 2x the amount of hauling, to the originally proposed earth grading
activity, | request that the County prepare a supplemental environmental impact report document, give adequate time
to review and comment on the full collection of documents and bring the developer's request to the Board of
Supervisors.

This community has worked for years in good faith and expect the same in return from the developer.
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Thank you,
Liesje Nicolas
Highlands Community Association, President



